
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/25/2017 4:34:56 PM
Subject: RE: Sheriff Will Lewis

Thanks. I have no authority to act on the sheriff, but I hope he’ll do the right thing.
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 3:47 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: FW: Sheriff Will Lewis
 
Please Advise
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: LaNaeh Wallander [mailto:lwallander15@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 10:08 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Sheriff Will Lewis
 
Thank you for your request for Sheriff Will Lewis to resign.
I'm asking you to continue to take action regarding suspending Sheriff Will Lewis in Greenville, SC. Innocent 
or guilty there needs to be a suspension until it's resolved. He is not above anyone else who would be in this 
situation.
 
I have also submitted this request to Governor McMaster.
 
 
LaNaeh Wallander, CAP-OM
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